
   

 
January 31, 2025 

 

Parents and Guardians: 
 
We are excited about our Titan Evolution Alumni Madness event on Saturday, March 8! There 
will be a series of events throughout the day, starting with the First Annual Community 5K run 
and Kids Mile. There will be alumni games for baseball, basketball, softball and cheerleading. In 
the afternoon, the district will be unveiling its recently renovated Titan Baseball/Softball 
Complex, featuring new turf fields and lights. In the evening, all WMASD alumni are invited to 
gather at Mulligan's.  
 
For more information and to register for Alumni Madness events, go to the story at 
www.wmasd.org . Please spread the word; we want to see a great turnout of Titans on March 8! 

Congratulations to Ms. Losteter and her Future City middle school students on winning three 
awards at the Pittsburgh competition! The Titans won Best Integrated City, Best Transportation 
and Best Land Surveying Practices; great job! 

Congratulations to West Mifflin Area student Maurice Green, who earned the Mon Valley 
School's Golden Hammer Award in the Buildings and Grounds program. 

Kudos also to West Mifflin Area student James Hoover, who was offered an Esports scholarship 
by Robert Morris University! James is a member of our Esports team, which placed second in 
last weekend's rocket league tournament. The Esports team will be visited by several colleges 
and universities in February to make presentations about their school and Esports program. 
 
Our middle school students will be performing the musical Seussical Jr. this spring. On April 10, 
there will be a Sensory Safe Seussical Jr. performance at 1 p.m. for students only from the West 
Mifflin Area community and other school districts. Tickets are $5; for more information email: 
WMMSmusical@gmail.com. There will be additional public performances on April 11-12, with 
ticket information to be announced soon. 
 
Senior Recognitions continue next week with Bocce (2/3, 3:15 p.m.) and Boys Basketball (2/7, 7 
p.m.). Please stop by if you’re able to thank and support our Seniors and Winter teams! 
 
Kindergarten registration for the 2025-26 school year is open and the registration link is on the 
front of our website, www.wmasd.org. 
 
President’s Day is Monday, February 17 and schools will not be in session and all administrative 
offices will be closed for the holiday. 
 
A reminder the next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 
February 28. 
 
Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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